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Mark,
 
By letter dated July 20, 2020 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System
(ADAMS) Accession No. ML20202A029), the Research and Production Company RadICS
(RadICS) submitted 2016-RPC003-TR-001, Revision 2 P-A and NP-A, “RadICS Topical
Report,” for Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff review. 
 
A nonproprietary version of the topical report (ADAMS Accession No.: ML20202A030) has
been added to the NRC Library in ADAMS.
 
Attached is the verification form for 2016-RPC003-TR-001, Revision 2, P-A and NP-A. This
form documents the NRC staff verification review. 
 
The -A version of the topical report incorporates the NRC staff’s safety evaluation.  Based
on its review of the topical report, the NRC staff has determined that it is acceptable to the
extent delineated in the NRC staff’s original approval letter dated June 19, 2020 (ADAMS
Accession No. ML20166A001).
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at jjh1@nrc.gov or 301-415-7297.
 
Joseph Holonich, Senior Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
-A Topical Report Verification Review Determination 


-A Topical Report Information Review Information 
Report No.: 2016-RPC003-TR-001, Revision 2, NP-A 
Title:  RadICS Topical Report 
ADAMS Accession No.:  ML20202A030 
EPID:  L-2020-TOP-0020 
Docket No.:  9902032 


Division/Branch: DEX/EICB 
Project Manager: J. Holonich 
Reviewer(s):  R. Stattel 


Staff Verification Determination 
ADAMS Accession Numbers for This Review 


Package:  ML20202A260 Email: ML20202A262 This Form: ML20202A261 


X 
The NRC staff has determined that the topical report is acceptable to the extent 
delineated in the NRC staff’s safety evaluation dated                    .  
ADAMS Accession No.:  ML 


 Based on its review of the changes documented in the topical report, the NRC 
staff has determined that the -A report is not acceptable for referencing in 
licensing actions.   


Basis for Denial  


Approval Printed Name Signature Date 


Technical Branch Chief Michael Waters /RA/ Aug 7, 2020 


Projects Branch Chief Dennis Morey /RA/ Aug 4, 2020 


 








